
Departments should not hold faculty meetings during University holidays and student 
recesses except during the week starting the long semesters.  Departments should avoid 
having departmental meeting on matters of policy setting or significant decisions 
affecting the whole department during the summer session.  Exceptions can be made with 
the approval of the Dean of the College of Engineering. 


